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�  INTERNATIONAL TAMIL SERVICE FORUM  � 
GYAN SAROVAR – 19TH AND 20TH MARCH, 2003 

 

Dear Brothers and Sisters, 
 

An International Tamil Service Forum is being organised in March 2003 (Last BapDada’s Meeting of the 
Season) to discuss how best to serve the thousands of Tamil speaking people who are living in Europe, 
Americas, Canada, Australia, New Zealand, South Africa, Mauritius, Middle East, etc.   
 

There are many Tamil speaking people living abroad who may be struggling to adapt to their new 
circumstances.  For example, the number of Tamil speaking people in Oslo, Norway, is 50,000. 
 

WHO SHOULD ATTEND? 
v All NCOs and Representatives 
v Teachers 
v All others who are interested or have some ideas 
v BK’s who are in contact with Tamil speaking people in their countries  
v Tamil speaking BK’s who have relatives living abroad 

 

Please note that you do not have to be Tamil speaking to attend this Forum. 
 

If you have any queries, please contact Br Jega in Sri Lanka on bkryc@slt.lk 
 

INTERNATIONAL TAMIL SERVICE FORUM 
Gyan Sarovar, 19th and 20th March, 2003 

 

TENTATIVE AGENDA 
 

19th March – Morning (9.30am to 1pm) 
 

Inauguration by Dadi Janki and Didi Dr. Nirmala 
 

International Tamil Service: 
v An Introduction 
v Sharing by a representative from various countries  

– Growth of Tamil service in their area 
– Scope for growth of service 

v Questions and answers amongst the participants 
 

Evening (2pm to 5pm) 
 

Facilities Available 
v An introduction 
v Discussion on the facilities already available  

– Benefits 
– Shortcomings (in serving BKs and non-BKs) and overcoming them 

 

20th March – New Strategies 
 

Morning (9.30am to 1pm) 
v Workshop on new strategies 
v Discussion on implementation 
v Conclusion 

 

Proposals to be brought to Dadi Janki and Didi Dr. Nirmala 




